
 

 

Wednesday 14th October, 2020 

 
 

Hello Parents and Community, 
 
Welcome back to Term 4!!! How exciting is it that we have returned. Restrictions are lessening  which is exciting as we are 
hoping that our High School transition will begin soon. Kinder 2021 will begin their on-site transition on Friday 6th November. 
 
We are currently preparing for all of the wonderful events that occur in Term 4 including  Presentation Day, Year 6 Farewell 
and wait for it even an excursion…. 
 
Currently our enrolment numbers are increasing and for 2021 numbers I am asking that if you know of some new enrolments 
coming or if you  are moving schools can you please let me or the office staff know. 

 
Cat Boorer (Principal) 

“Vision with action can change the world” 

  KPS Term 4 Important Dates  
 

  Wed 21st October: CHS Case class/Academy of Sport 

  Applications Due to our school office 
 
 Tues 8th December: End of Year Presentation 

 Wed 9th December: Year 6 Farewell 

 Wed 16th December: Last Day of School for 2020 

   

Bikes - Please wear your helmet before leaving school grounds.  

                                

             38 Richmond Street, Kitchener, 2325 

       Phone: 4990 2974             Email: kitchener-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Scripture is back 
on again for 

Term 4,          
commencing 
Monday 19th   

Your attitude determines your direction! 

 

Wishing Ms Brunton well in her       

recovery after surgery, we are all       

thinking of her! 



 

 

Please ensure your child/children are bring-
ing their own drink bottles, hats & food.  

 

Due to current Covid 19 restrictions we are  
unable to lend or share property.  

 

If your child does not bring a hat they will be 
asked to play in the shade due to the  

NO hat No play rule.  
 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure all Parent/Carer contact details (phone num-

bers, mobiles, emails) and for all emergency    contacts are 

correct.  

It is extremely important that we have all the necessary 

information should we need to contact you in the current 

situation. 

Thank you 

 

LUNCH ORDERS/ 

SCHOOL TUCK SHOP 

 

STILL POSTPONED 

UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 

Due to Covid—19  

Guidelines 

 

 

 

 

Our annual book fair fundraiser was held 14th-18th September and saw 

us raising a huge $2304. Thank you to all our wonderful families &  

community members for your support! We now receive a commission on 

the sales which will be going towards books & resources for our school   

library. What a great success! 

 

REMINDER 

Payments are due for 
the Year 6 Farewell 
NOW! $15 for Year 5    
students & $20 for   

parents.  



 

 

Kinder Enrolments 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

We are currently taking Kinder enrolments for 2021. 

For further information please contact us on 

 02 4990 2974.  

Restrictions have lifted in regards to orientation so our face to face 

orientation will commence in November.   
 

Orientation Days - Term 4 
 

 

Friday 30th October 9.30-10.30am 

Zoom meeting for families details to come 

 

Friday 6th November 9.30-11am 

Children in Class 

 

Friday 13th November 9.30-11am 

Children in Class 

 

Friday 20th November 9.30-11am 

Children in Class 

 

Friday 27th November 9.30-11am 

Children in Class 

 

Friday 4th December 9.30-11am 

Children in class 



 

 

TERM 4 COVID—19 GUIDELINES  

 

   Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 As you may be aware there are some guidelines we need to put in place.   

 It is important we follow these as a whole school to ensure we minimise the possibility  

 of spreading infections. 

 

 New Guidelines; 

 Parents/Caregivers Onsite 

  - That parents/caregivers are not to come onsite unless it is urgent.  We ask that  

    parents phone and inform us of any thing that is needed. 

  - Any parent that does come onsite must ask that they complete an external  

    visitor  sheet in the  front office on arrival. 

  - If parents/carers know in advanced that your child needs to leave early,  

    please pre-arrange by phoning the office.   

  - When arriving to pickup your child early call the office once arrived and  

    we will meet you at the front gate with your child.  

 

 Students who are unwell 

  - Students who are not well are required to stay home. 

  - If a student is displaying cold or flu like symptoms they must be sent to the office. 

  - Students must be picked up by a parent/caregiver with the possibility of a  

    COVID Test to be completed. 

  - On return students will need to provide us relevant medical paperwork. 


